
ANNUAL BIRTHDAY 
PARTY IS A HUGE 
SUCCESS.  OMEGA 
SCHOOL CHILDREN 
AND THOSE WHO 
RETURNED TO 
CELEBRATE 
ENJOYED A LOVELY 
DAY…THANK YOU!
Dear Brethren, 
   Warm greetings from 
Omega School. We are 
inspired by the wonderful 
joy and happiness 
witnessed this Monday 
July 15th, 2019 on the 
collective Children 
Birthday Party 
Cerebration. We thank 
you all for the generosity 
and love for your 
sponsored children, May 
the Almighty God reward 
you abundantly. 
   We are so thankful that 
this special event is now 
giving joy in the children’s 
hearts annually. 545 

children have shared this 
from you.  They each 
received a gift and a good 
meal. It is our prayer that, 
God blesses you 
abundantly for the love 
and deep concern you 
have for these youngsters.  
   This Monday morning, 
children organized 
themselves with a lot of 
cheering and happiness; a 
wonderful birthday lunch 
was prepared and a lot of 
entertainments organized 
by the classes followed.  
All was presented after 
praise and worship.  Then, 
in the evening, a birthday 
cake was cut by the 
children with Fred helping, 
and at the end of the day 
all children received their 
birthday gifts. 
   I thank you for sharing 
this joy of caring for the 

needy children here in 
Uganda. We witnessed 
the genuine joy and the 
big smile on each child’s 
face all day when they 
are enjoying the 
organized 
entertainments, super 
birthday lunch, and the 
properly wrapped gift for 
each child. Allow us to say 
your continuous love in 
spirit and in kind makes 
Rescue African Children 
stand firm as the Children 
Voice. 
   It was a very beautiful 
day for us and the children 
all together.  We humbly 
seek your continuous 
prayers and back this 
way we will also be 
praying for you, so that 
God takes good care of 
you all.  

August 

2019

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by August 10th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

MID-YEAR REPORTS ARE HERE.  THEY WILL ARRIVE IN THE MAIL ATTACHED TO THIS 
NEWSLETTER.  The benefit of mid-year and end-of-year reports is that they contain all donations instead of just pledges.  
Please compare with your records, and if there are any discrepancies, contact our accountant: Ken@rescueafricanchildren.org. 
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